
Called to be Servants of Christ in Our Community

Niagara United Mennonite Church

Welcome! We are so glad that you have chosen to attend
Niagara UM today! If you have any questions or would like to
learn about what happens on a Sunday morning please visit the
Welcome Centre desk in the foyer or ask an usher.

Click here to watch the Live Stream.
Click here to watch archived videos during the week.

Connect…
Online
redbrickchurch.ca

Bulletins
redbrickchurch.ca/
ebulletins/

Calendar of Events
redbrickchurch.ca/
calendar

Archived Services
redbrickchurch.ca/
resources/sermons/

Giving
redbrickchurch.ca/give

Facebook
facebook.com/
redbrickchurchniagara

Contact
1775 Niagara Stone Road
905-468-3313
office@redbrickchurch.ca

Office Hours & Staff
Tuesday-Friday 9am-2pm
Daniel: Tues, Thurs-Fri,
9:30am-2:30pm
Ring the doorbell at the glass
doors!

Red Brick E-News 
Sign Up
https://redbrickchurch.c
a/through-the-doors/

We welcome your support for the various ministries of our
church. Please drop off your donation at the 

Welcome Centre.

Looking Ahead…
Next Week
Sunday September 28, 2025 at
10am
Worship Service

Red Brick Kids 

Welcome                                                                       Renate Dau Klaassen    

Worship in Song                                                                                 Quartet

Children’s Moment                                                            Ramona Neufeld     

Community Prayer 

Scripture Reading             Isaiah 61:1-4, 8-11                            Bill Devolin

Message                         Oaks of Righteousness                   Daniel Janzen

Closing Song

Sending Blessing                                                                                                   

 September 21, 2025
Worship Service at 10:00am

Please pray for the MCEC
community of congregations. 
This week we are praying for Warden
Underground. Jordan Thoms
provides pastoral leadership for this
community. Pray for this community
in Scarborough as they work to grow
in Christ and participate in action
that exhibits the character and
priorities of Jesus. 

Within the Community...

Niagara Life Centre 40
Anniversary

th

Celebrate 40 Years of God’s
Faithfulness! on October 24, 2025 at
the Holiday Inn & Suites, St.
Catharines. 
Sign up: niagaralifecentre.ca/events/
silent-auction-2025

https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCa5H1OOvDQHAVol-ac1R21g
https://redbrickchurch.ca/sermons/
http://redbrickchurch.ca/
https://redbrickchurch.ca/ebulletins/
https://redbrickchurch.ca/calendar/
http://rebrickchurch.ca/resources/sermons/
http://redbrickchurch.ca/contact/give
http://facebook.com/redbrickchurchniagara
https://redbrickchurch.ca/contact/
https://redbrickchurch.ca/about-us/our-staff/
https://redbrickchurch.ca/through-the-doors/
https://redbrickchurch.ca/through-the-doors/
https://redbrickchurch.ca/through-the-doors/
https://redbrickchurch.us19.list-manage.com/subscribe?u=eba740ea9f27a44307d9a1301&id=fc0f114fba
https://redbrickchurch.us19.list-manage.com/subscribe?u=eba740ea9f27a44307d9a1301&id=fc0f114fba
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=Exp96vOcBC4


Within Red Brick Church...

Within the Community...

Women in Service Quilting 
Tuesday September 30, 9am The Women in Service Group will
start their first quilting meeting in the church auditorium.
Everyone, regardless of age or gender, is invited to help with
this project.

Contemplative Communion Service October 5
Our Sunday morning service on October 5th will have a
different flavour! We’ll take a break from the coffee centre and
invite congregants into a quietly joyful, and contemplative
service.  More details next week!

German Worship Service at Linwell Church Today!
Linwell Church (335 Linwell Road, St. Catharines) is inviting
everyone to a German Worship Service on Sun Sept 21, 2025.
There will be special music, reading, & hearty congregational
singing of hymns. Refreshments served in gym after service.
Doors open 2pm; service starts 2:30 pm. For elevator, please
enter through front entrance.

Financial Update as of August 31, 2025
At the 2025 Annual General Meeting, the church membership
approved a 2025 expense budget of $398,600. To continue and
support all our church programs, from Sunday morning
Worship Services, Red Brick Kids, caregiving, outside ministry,
and many more activities, we require weekly donations/receipts
of $7,665 to meet these expense obligations. As of August 31,
2025, we have received a total of $160,486 or $4,720 per week.
Thank you to all that have made contributions this year to date.

Statements Available
We ask that you check in to your account online to view your
2025 year to date giving. Alternatively, you can call the office,
and Julie will provide a hard copy. If there are any issues or
discrepancies let Julie know

Bethany 60th Anniversary Celebration weekend
On Saturday September 27, Bethany will celebrate with a
fundraising banquet for the Friends of the Mennonite Centre
of Ukraine with a delicious Ukrainian catered meal and
program at the church. Doors open at 5:00 p.m. Tickets are
$50 and may be purchased by e-transfer to
Office@bethanymennonite.ca (Please include your address for
receipting purposes) or from the church office. A charitable
receipt will be issued for $30.
On Sunday September 28 at 9:30 a.m. there will be a
celebratory service followed by cake and coffee. All are invited.

AED/CPR Training at Niagara UM
On Thursday October 2 from 9:30 am to 12:30 pm, Heart
Niagara will be holding an AED/CPR training session in the
gym. If you would like to become trained or re-trained please
contact Julie in the church office by email or phone:
office@redbrickchurch.ca or 905-468- 3313.

Newark Neighbours Thanksgiving Food Drive
You are invited to bring non-perishable food items up until
Oct 5 to support and bless local families this year. 

MCC School Kits
Thank-you to all who contributed to our School Kit project.
We were able to put together 150 school kits from the
contributions made by you. Thanks to Dorothea and Rudy
Enns for delivering them to the MCC office in Kitchener to be
sent overseas. A special thank you to all our young helpers
who sorted and packed all of the donated school materials
into school bags for overseas shipment. 


